Cato Community Newsletter March 2022

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



I hope that you all had opportunities to share love with others on Valentine's Day. Our sweet treat event, at the office, allowed for many opportunities. Thanks to all who shared some their time with me on that special day.

March is known as the windy month, however, it also has some unusual holidays. This is reflective in a surprise giveaway for March. Please enter for a chance to win items that represent some of the quirky days.

The world is amazing when you embrace the guirkiness!

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946



Enter for your chance to win some surprise gifts!

Return entry below by March 10th.

NAME: _____PHONE: _____ADDRESS:

IRISH BLESSING

"For each petal on the shamrock, this brings a wish your way; Good health, good luck, and happiness for today and every day."





Spring Forward!

Don't forget to change your clocks on March 13th!





First Day of Spring March 20th



MARCH 1ST

Celebrate with a King Cake from your local bakery. Wishing you luck on finding the baby in the cake!





@CATNĂNMFS

WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup Every Thursday

Next bulk pick up will be April 7th Schedule yard waste pickup with the City of Belmont 704-825-0507

Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911